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OPPOSE SB 1589 – My family has used the Newberg Pool waterway to safety 

perform water sports for the last 25 years. These new proposed rules will eliminate all 

water sports boats in production currently of obtaining a towed water sports permit. 

There is not evidence that boats are the major cause for erosion in that part of the 

river. The raising of the water level by the damn is the major cause of erosion on this 

water way. We already have a very limited area for wake surfing and it has been 

functioning as intended. The major issue is rules need to be enforced on the water 

way. This body of water is already one of the most regulated water ways. Please 

leave it the way it is with increased enforcement of the current regulation.  

Thank you, 

Pfleiger Family 
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